
NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY 

MINNEAPOLIS. MINNESOTA 55401 

January 11, 1980 

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director 
Region III 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT 
Docket No. 50-263 License No. DPR-22 

As requested in I. E. Bulletin No. 79-28, the Monticello Nuclear Generating 

Plant has performed a review for NAMCO Model EA 180 limit switches with a 

date code from 02-79 through 08-79. No model EA 180 switches with this date 

code has been received or installed at Monticello. If you have any questions 

concerning this item, please communicate directly with the plant management.  

Yours truly, 

D. E. Gilberts 
Vice President 
Power Production 

cc: Mr. G. Charnoff 
NRC Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Washington, D. C.  
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